Hello from Fox Class! We have had a busy couple of weeks. Have a look at what we have

been up to.

This week we have been doing lots of art. Our topic has been portraits and we have been
focussing on portraits of Queen Elizabeth II to celebrate he Diamond Jubilee. We have used
pencils to create drawings and used clay to create sculptures. We have even used the laptops
to create a piece of art in the style of Andy Warhol. Look at our amazing creations!

This term, our Computing focus has been programming robots. We have been using the Bee-
bots to test algorithms and found it tricky at times but lots of fun!

In Science, we have been learning about plants. We conducted a cress investigation to find

out what plants need to grow. Placing pots of cress in different locations around the class-
room, we discovered that healthy cress grows with sunlight and water.




